
The final phase of engagement is now 
complete!
The final phase of public engagement for the Centre in the Park 
Area Redevelopment Plan update project took place from March to 
November, 2019. 

Thank you for providing input on the draft Area Redevelopment Plan 
and Land Use Bylaw zoning districts. You can find the Phase 3 Public 
Engagement Summary as well as a Consolidated Public Engagement 
Summary, which includes information on all three phases of public 
engagement, on the Centre in the Park public engagement webpage 
at the following link: www.strathcona.ca/council-county/public-
engagement/centre-park-public-engagement/. 

Public Engagement Overview

Next Steps
In early 2020, the Centre in the 
Park Area Redevelopment Plan 
and Land Use Bylaw zoning 
districts will be presented to Council 
for Public Hearing and first reading. 

If given first reading, the Area 
Redevelopment Plan will be 
forwarded to the Edmonton 
Metropolitan Regional Board for 
approval. If approval is received 
from the regional board the 
documents will then be brought 
back to Council in Spring 2020 for 
second and third reading. 

Watch our project webpage      
www.strathcona.ca/CITPupdate for 
updates regarding Council Meeting 
dates.

How to Stay Informed:
• Learn more about the Centre in 
the Park Area Redevelopment Plan 
update on the project webpage:   
www.strathcona.ca/CITPupdate

• Sign up for the Centre in the Park 
Area Redevelopment Plan update 
project e-newsletter on the project 
webpage!
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